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GEORGINA 

March 23, 2017 

Mr. Christopher Raynor, Clerk 
Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 

Re: 	 Review of Regional Council Governance 

Dear Mr. Raynor: 

Please be advised that the above referenced matter was received by the Council of the Town 
of Georgina on October 26, 2016 and considered at the meeting of Council on March 22, 
2017. With respect to the Review of Regional Council Governance, on March 22, 2017, the 
Council of the Town of Georgina unanimously adopted the following Resolution: 

1. 	 That the Town of Georgina supports the current composition of Regional Council; 

2. 	 That the Town of Georgina supports consideration of increasing the size of Regional 
Council to accommodate additional members from other municipalities; 

3. 	 That the Town of Georgina supports the "double direct" electoral system; 

4. 	 That the Town of Georgina does not support "weighted voting"; 

5. 	 That Council direct staff to forward this resolution to the Regional Clerk and to all York 
Region municipalities. 

cc: 	 Samantha Yew, Acting Clerk, Town of Aurora 
Fernando Lamanna, Clerk, Town of East Gwillimbury 
Isabel Leung, Deputy Clerk, Town ofWhltchurch-Stouffville 
Barbara McEwan, Clerk, City of Vaughan 
Lisa Lyons, Clerk, Town of Newmarket 
Kimberley Kitteringham, Clerk, City of Markham 
Stephen Huycke, Clerk, Town of Richmond Hill 
Kathryn Moyle, Clerk, Township of King 
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